
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  February 5, 2021 
  
To:  Pastors, parish communicators, parish catechetical leaders, school 

principals and presidents 
   
From:  Maureen Smith, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Update to Guidelines for in-parish gathering 

           
 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta has made updates to the “Come Holy Spirit” 
COVID-19 response guidelines. The guidelines include updates for the 
upcoming liturgical seasons of Lent and Easter.  
 
The full guidelines as well as Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) are available 
here:  
 
https://archatl.com/2020renewal/2020/05/instructions-on-resumption-of-in-
parish-worship-and-access-to-parish-facilities/ 
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